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The call for expressions of interest, to invite economic operators to apply to take part in the

subsequent call for integrated tenders within the Project of the New Breakwater in the Port of

Genoa, goes ahead. The integrated tender groups together the elaboration of the final and

executive design and the full construction process and works of the new breakwater in the

Sampierdarena basin.     
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